Representative/Senator,

As a constituent and postal employee, | am very disappointed Congress failed to help the USPS. During
this unprecedented time, it has become clear that the Postal Service and its employees are essential to
the economy and the American public. We are at the forefront of this pandemic, delivering testing kits,
prescription medicines, and basic necessities all while trying to keep ourselves and our families safe. It
was disheartening to see that you would provide billions of dollars in financial relief that benefits huge
corporations but ignore the Postal Service and its employees.

Call the U.S. Capitol operator to be directed to your Senator or Representative at 202-224-3121.



